
KENESAW PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Now Hiring a Director of Food Services
Kenesaw Public Schools is seeking a Director of Food Services. This position will
begin a few days before the start of the 2023-2024 school year, however, there will
likely be some paid time this summer for attending training for the position. The
successful candidate will be in-charge of the Kenesaw Food Program (both
breakfast and lunch) and will supervise three kitchen assistants. Primary
responsibilities include - Preparing the breakfast and lunch menus, ordering food,
completing all reports and documentation for the Kenesaw Food Program, complying
with food industry safety and health guidelines, and serving students healthy meals
daily. This position is for 8 hours each day. It will begin a few days before the start
of school and ends a few days after the end of the school year. (roughly about 10
months) A competitive wage will be paid for this position. Previous experience in
the food business industry will be considered when determining a wage. This
position does include a single Blue Cross Blue Shield health insurance plan. Dental
insurance can be obtained at a small cost to the employee.

Those interested in applying for this position can access the Kenesaw Public
Schools job application on the school’s website (kenesawschools.org) by selecting
the District, Kenesaw School District, and Employment tabs in this order. Applicants
may also obtain a paper copy of the application from the school’s main office.
Applicants are encouraged to submit a resume listing job skills and experiences.
The application and resume may be dropped off at the office or mailed to
Superintendent, Kenesaw Public Schools, PO Box 129, Kenesaw, NE 68956. EOE

Start/End Date: August 14, 2023 - May 15, 2023
Wage: A competitive wage will be offered. Previous work experience will be
considered when determining a wage.
More Info: Contact Rick Masters - 402-752-3215


